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Section 701 Legislative Requirements Reporting 
Simpler online form rolling out in June! 

 
 

Background 

Since July 2023, the WaTech Oversight team has been working 

with agency partners whose projects are subject to Section 701 

to align on legislative requirements for some of the newer 

portions of Section 701. 

 
What’s Changing? 

We’ll be replacing the current Word form with a simpler online 

form with drop-down options.  

 

Another key change: submitting this form will be mandatory for 

Gate Certification requests moving forward.  

 
Why change?  

Our goal is easier form submission for you and faster, data-

driven status updates to leadership teams, Legislative partners, 

and the public. This change is part of our commitment to make 

the Oversight process more streamlined, consistent, and 

human-centered. 

 

Why now? 

Implementing this form in June ensures comprehensive 

reporting is in place prior to the new fiscal year (July 1).  

 
Next Steps 

1. Mid-April 2024 - Lean coffee session to walk through the 

new form using project examples. Invite coming soon --

please stay tuned!  

 

2. June 2024 – new form rolling out! 

 

Scope 

All projects subject to Section 701 

of the enacted budget or funded 

through the IT revolving account. 

 

 

 

Helpful Links 

• List of projects subject to 701 

• Agile training opportunities 

 

 

 

Questions?  

Please reach out to your Oversight 

Consultant or email the team.  

 

 

https://lawfilesext.leg.wa.gov/Biennium/2023-24/Pdf/Bills/Senate%20Passed%20Legislature/5187-S.PL.pdf
https://waocio.my.salesforce.com/sfc/p/#U0000000YQQt/a/4U000000E1pp/edMOHqHbbKqA0OFEZQWWILFGYHw9g.j7O82M8kDUxxY
https://watech.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2023-11/701%20Training_distribution_v2.pdf
mailto:watechdlocioconsultants@watech.wa.gov?subject=701%20compliance%20tracking%20form%20question

